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 Thursday 16th September, 2021 

Last day of Term 3:  Friday 17th Sept 
 
Public Holiday:   Monday 4th October 
 
First day of Term 4: Tuesday 5th October 

Each term we recognise the achievements of 
our students during an Academic Assembly. In 
addition to the Academic and Michelson awards, 
we have added the Margaret Holm Kindness 
Award in honour of our dear friend and 
supporter Mrs Margaret Holm. 
 
The award was presented to one student from 
each year level who displayed kindness towards 
themselves, others and their school. 
 
Mr Holm presented the awards on Tuesday 
during the ceremony. 
Congratulations to: Cindy (Year 6), Jenny (Year 
5), Florina (Year 4), Mason (Year 3), Trixie (Year 
2), Walter (Year 1) and Ruby (Prep). 

Hi Eagles 
  
Week 10 is upon us already.  
  
Thank you to the students, parents, carers and staff who have adapted to the fast 
changing COVID rules this term.  Thank you to our amazing staff for the hard work done everyday to ensure the 
best outcomes for the students.  
  
On Tuesday we celebrated our Academic Assembly.  It was wonderful to see so many students 
recognised for their efforts in writing.  Writing has been a focus at RESS for several years now and it is 
rewarding to see the hard work of teachers paying dividends.  

  
In week 8 we celebrated book week by dressing up as our favourite book characters. As you will see by 
the photos many staff and students were enthusiastic and got into the spirit of the day.  That sneaky Cat 
in the Hat got into some mischief and we still can’t find Wally. 
  
 

As we head into the school holidays please remember to check our Facebook page for any 
COVID updates. 
Have a wonderful break.  
Stay safe 
Rebecca Aitken-Carruth 



In week 8, staff 
and students 

celebrated Book 
Week with an 
author visit, 
watercolour 

presentation and 
book character 

dress up. 
Our staff and 

students had a 
wonderful time 

dressing up as the 
characters in their 
favourite novels.  



A few weeks ago our school had the pleasure in participating in a gala day of rugby league. As district rugby league 

champions, we were invited to play games against teams from other districts who had won their competition. These 

teams included Algester SS, Raceview SS and Fernbrooke SS. Games were played at Redbank Bears RLFC and the team 

enjoyed a wonderful and rare day of sport due to the current COVID conditions. Many parents were in attendance 

and they added to the exciting atmosphere as the games were played in spirit of fun, enjoyment and a commitment 

to “play like you mean it” Our team is so thankful to have the opportunity of putting our many lunch breaks of 

training into practise and to test ourselves against the best, well done Richlands East State School. 

CONGRATULATIONS -  Rugby League Gala Day Team 

Well done students for all your achievements at our special assembly on 
Tuesday.  Students were presented awards for being the top writer and most 
improved writer in the class. We also presented sports awards, Michelson 
awards and our new Margaret Holm Kindness awards.  Well done students!  



Please note parents/carers and visitors that when 
you are on our school grounds we expect that 
you will: 


